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MINISTRY OF EDUCATION 

STATE DEPARTMENT FOR HIGHER EDUCATION AND RESEARCH 

ANNOUNCEMENT  

PROJECT WORLD IN SERBIA SCHOLARSHIPS FOR THE ACADEMIC YEAR 2024/2025 

The Ministry is in receipt of communication from the Embassy of the Republic of 

Serbia in Nairobi informing that the Government of Serbia through the Project 

World in Serbia has offered Eight (8) scholarships. This is to enable students from 

Kenya to pursue undergraduate and postgraduate courses in Serbia for the 

Academic Year 2024-2025.  

Conditions for award are available on the following website: 

https://prosveta.gov.rs/skolski-i-studentski-zivot/stipendije/stipendije-srbije-

stranim-studentima/stipendije-svet-u-srbiji/  

The candidate applies online via the link https://bit.ly/World_in_Serbia  and 

submits the scanned original documents to the e-mail 

address worldinserbia@prosveta.gov.rs  Key highlights of the scholarship are as 

follows;  

i. Free preparatory classes of the Serbian language done online and intensive 

classes upon arrival in Republic of Serbia. 

ii. Undergraduate studies one has to be below 21 years, Second degree 25 

years and 35 years for doctoral studies. 

iii. Scholarship stipend RSD 18,000 per month. 

iv. Project scholarship doesn’t include the following 

a) Travel expenses to and from the Republic of Serbia 

b) Cost of public transport in the Republic of Serbia 

c) Costs of textbooks and work resources during the studies.  

Deadline for application and submission of documents is  1st June, 2024.  
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